Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248.

My name is Sarah Wesley and I'm a liscenced cosmetologist. The reason I support House Bill 248 is because I believe all people should have the right to bodily autonomy, as well as the right to Informed consent regarding all medical procedures and decisions and that they should not be discriminated against based upon exercising these rights!

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and

urgency of House Bill 248.

Sincerely,

Sarah Wesley

Hello,

Please write your testimony in a separate document and attach it as a pdf. We require that testimony submissions include both a witness form and a written document as two separate items.

Additionally, please use this provided form as a witness slip. You can enter your information into this pdf by clicking on the blanks.

Thank you,

Abby

## **Abby Chumley**

LSC Fellow

Ohio House of Representatives

Representative P. Scott Lipps

Show quoted text